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ISRAEL: SEPT 4 - 16

Our next Ministry trip will be Israel. Already a great schedule of visiting friends and Churches awaits. I'll
be in at least three different cities and anticipating unexpected surprises! Exciting! Speaking of Israel......

PRAY FOR USA-ISRAEL RELATIONS

We now have in office possibly the strongest pro-Israel President since Harry Truman. We thank God &

pray for President, Donald J. Trump. But most of you are probably aware that maybe for the first time in our
entire History, we have present or former members of Congress, some of whom are running for President, who
openly oppose, or are even overtly hostile, to the state of Israel.

I can hardly believe what I'm witnessing! This anti-Semitic rhetoric is dangerous. With the support of an
insanely biased Media, this demonic voice is becoming increasingly prevalent.

I know a little bit about History and I can tell you, without doubt, this can get out of hand very quickly, and can
become quite dangerous in many ways. To halt this ungodly agenda, Christians must ‘dig in” NOW and get
involved in Prayer, Politics and at the Polls in 2020. Please! Our future as a Country hangs in the balance.

TESTIMONY

On Sunday, August 11, I visited a hospital in Baltimore City that I don’t normally frequent. Consequently I was
not familiar with its Parking. I found a garage. I later realized it was rather far from the Hospital entrance. But
the Lord had a purpose. As I was walking from my parking place to the Hospital entrance, I was singing - loudly.

A man heard me and asked if I just hit the Lottery! He was seated in his car so I walked over to him and
began to share why I was happy and singing. He told me he did not believe Jesus even existed. We talked for
about ten minutes. He continued to deny Christ. He was an intelligent man, even referencing the First Church
Council in Nicea (325 A.D.)!

I quoted a Scripture verse or two but he remained skeptical. Finally I asked a question: “how many seventy-year-

old men are that happy that they are singing in public while walking down the street??? As we concluded,
although he was still somewhat stubborn, he said that my question would be something he had to think about.

THANK YOU
As the summer of 2019 comes to a close, we again thank our wonderful partners and friends. God bless

all of you. After the above-mentioned ministry in Israel, I'll be in Ireland (Sept 27- 30), then travel to Ukraine
(October 17 — November 4). Please continue to pray for the Ministry of Harvest Fellowship International.
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